
 

 

Friday 11th February  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Trip to Southport 
 
To enrich our Geography topic about ‘Coasts’ we have arranged a trip to Southport.  We will be 
taking part in lots of fun activities and finding out more about human and physical coastal 

features.  During the day the children will be involved in teacher-led exploration and 
investigative activities around the coasts.  
 

Date: Thursday 31st March 
 

We will be leaving school at 9am and travelling by coach to Southport, returning to school in 

time for usual pick up arrangements.  A contribution of £11 to help cover the costs will be 
appreciated.  A Parent Pay item will appear on your account. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.  If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, you 

are automatically entitled to the trip being funded by school.  
 

All children on school dinners will be provided with a free school packed lunch, however you 
may provide your own if you wish.  If your child is usually on packed lunch, please bring this in 
as usual. 

 
Please send your child in to school in appropriate clothing for the day. We would recommend 
layers and waterproofs as the trip is planned for Spring, so the weather could be unpredictable.  

Please also ensure your child is wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child 

arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares 

box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified.  

 

We will need approximately 4 parent helpers per class on the day.  If you are able to help 

please could you inform your child’s teacher.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Helen Savage, Channi Davis, Hayley Craven and Christian Burton (Year 2 Teachers) 


